Pre-Size Model Specialties

TTX 60’ flat cars
The prototypes
TTX is best known for it’s fleets of intermodal and auto rack cars. The company started
building a fleet of 60’ flat cars in 1964. They purchased over a thousand in ‘64 and
again in ‘65. By 1975 they had almost 6,000. In 1996 there were still over 5,000 in
service. The cars were equipped and initialled for different uses. Hauling farm
equipment, OTTX, was the most common use, accounting for about ⅓ of the fleet.
Heavy equipment (bulldozers, tanks, etc.), HTTX, accounted for about ⅙ of the fleet.
Other uses were bulkhead flats, general service, logs, car & truck frames, and
containers. Cars were built by Pullman Standard, Thrall, and ACF.
This kit builds into a model of the OTTX or HTTX cars, which were essentially the same.
The main difference being the number and type of tie-downs. The cars have wooden
decks with 4 steel channels running the length of the car, in which a number of winches
and chains are used to secure loads.
The September, 1997 issue of Railroad Model Craftsman has an excellent article on
these cars.

The Kit
This kit is a collaborative effort. Jim Kindraka had the inspiration and did the prototype
research. Scott MacKenzie did the CAD work to get the frame 3-D printed. First Jim,
and then I did some modifications of the printed frame, and I am casting it in resin. Jim
built the first models and worked on the decals and instructions. I am putting the parts
together in a box.
Jim’s interest in this car is driven by his belief that the future of S scale lies in modern
prototypes, those that are seen on the rails today. To make sure this kit happened, Jim
paid for the first mold. So the first 20 or so kits will cost $10 less than subsequent kits.
Thank you, Jim. P.S., The first mold gave out after 28 castings, and this first run sold out
in 10 days. I want to thank the buyers for their support. The price for kits will now be
$65 with free shipping.

